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Parking Lot to be 
Paved & Striped 

Additional class/meeting rooms 

 
 

The purpose of the Planning Study is to gather input, opinions and advice from the parishioners 
of All Saints regarding the current and future needs of the parish. We ask that every family participate; we 
would like to hear from everyone.  

 

Every registered family was sent an invitation to participate in this Study. Parishioners are asked to complete 
and return the mail survey or complete the survey online. Please respond by the weekend of May 18th & 19th.  
This is our parish and we all need to be part of shaping its future.  Your response is vital! 

 

To access the survey online: 
 

• Go to www.brainerdcatholic.org/all-saints 
• click “Planning Study” 

 

or 
 

• Access the QR code à 
  

  
 

Parish-Wide Planning Study Continues… 
 

Parking Lot 


